
Feb 11th, 2020  
 

Chairman Steve Huebert  
300 SW 10th St., Room 286-N  
Topeka, KS 66612  
 

Re: HB-2601  
 

Dear Chairman Huebert:  
 

As a mother of three young children, I will be honest with you, I have kept up to date with vaccines on 

my first two children up to this point and I am questioning and researching each vaccine choice I make 

for my third child.  I am not fully convinced one way or another that vaccinating is in the best interest of 

our children.  However, I do know that I fully believe that whether or not to vaccinate our children 

should be our choice as parents.   

I do not believe that the government should regulate what we have to put into our bodies or our 

children’s bodies.  It scares me to think that it has come to the point where a small group of people are 

making the decision for the masses without researching the effects of the vaccines on our children. 

I want you to know that I support HB 2601 because it prevents the small group of people from 

mandating new vaccines on our children without parents having a choice. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Christy Sturdy 

Colby, Kansas 


